
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON  

THE LEVY OF BENEFIT ASSESSMENT APPLICABLE TO THE SANTA CLARA PARKING 

MAINTENANCE DISTRICT NO. 122, AND APPROVAL OF DISTRIBUTION OF DIRECTOR’S 

REPORT FISCAL YEAR 2019/20 

Notice is hereby given that the Director of Public Works has caused to be prepared and filed with the 

City Clerk a report, in writing, which provides the basis for the levy of benefit assessments for the costs 

of maintenance and operation on all lots or parcels of property within said maintenance district. Said 

report sets forth the amounts to be provided in the budget for maintenance and operation, a description 

of each lot or parcel of property in the maintenance district, by a legal description, assessor's parcel 

number or other description sufficient to identify the same, and the amount of assessment to be levied 

for the fiscal year 2019 – 2020 against each lot or parcel of property. Said report is open to public 

inspection. 

Said report will be heard by the Council at its meeting to be held on the 4th day of June, 2019, at the 

hour of seven o'clock P.M. in the regular meeting place of said Council, Council Chambers, City Hall, 

Santa Clara, California, at which time said Council will examine said report and hear all persons 

interested therein. 

Any interested owner, objecting to the amount of the assessment on any lot or parcel of property owned 

by him, may file with the City Clerk at or before the hour fixed for hearing a protest, in writing, signed by 

him, describing the lot or parcel of property so that it may be identified, and stating the grounds of 

his/her protest, and may appear at said hearing and be heard in regard thereto. 

 


